
 
A.L. Fortune Secondary  Parent Advisory Council  

Meeting Minutes October 15, 2020 
A.L. Fortune Library 

1) Meeting called to order 5:22pm 
2) Attendance: Nadine Golz, Mel Hamilton, Chris Matheson, Scott Anderson, Kathy Nadeau, 
Meagan Erickson 

3) Motion to approve September 2020 Minutes: Nadine, Second Mel Hamilton 

4) Executive Vote: As a new year is upon us a new executive was nominated in September 
to be voted on today.  The rolls for 2020/2021 are as follows: 

- President - Mel Hamilton - Nominated by Nadine Golz, Seconded by Kathy  
Nadeau. All in Favour. 

- Treasurer - Kathy Nadeau - Nominated by Meagan Erickson, Seconded by Mel  
Hamilton. All in Favour. 
- Secretary - Meagan Erickson - Nominated by Kathy, Seconded by Nadine. All  
in Favour. 
- DPAC Rep - Nadine Golz - Nominated by Mel Hamilton, Seconded by Kathy,  
All in Favour. 

Congrats to everyone, we’re looking forward to a great new year! 

 5) Old Business: 

PAC Scholarship - The PAC approved a $500.00 scholarship to be awarded in June of 
2020.  The Recipient was Erin Baker.  Once we have confirmation of school registration a 
cheque will be written. A thank you letter from the school has been requested for our records. 

Fundraisers:  

a) Tabled now, due to the uncertainties and challenges that are presented with the 
current Covid-19 situation.  To readdress in the New Year. 

Teacher requests: Mr. Anderson has put the word out to teachers to get their requests in and we 
hope to have an update for the next meeting! 

5) DPAC update: Unfortunately Peter Jory did not make the DPAC meeting so there is no district 
update.  
6) New Business:  

7) Principal Report: Teachers and students are getting settled into their routines. The new info 
management program is still proving to be a challenge with attendance and interim reports. 



Teachers will be contacting parents in the coming weeks, likely by email.  
Grade 9-10 volleyball has been running practices with Mr. Fazan and Ms. Matias however due to 
Covid it looks like league play will not happen this year.  
Photo day was Oct 28 and retakes are Nov 03.  
Grad meetings have begun and plans are being made, what will happen in the spring is still up in the 
air.  
Orange shirt day was a great experience for all. 
The Terry Fox run was on Oct 01 and the school raised $1800.00! Way to Go!  
Oct 23 is a pro-day - Mr. Anderson and Mr. Matheson will be organizing lockers for the kids! (woo 
hoo!)  
The Careers department is bringing Avalanche Canada, Junior Achievement, Okanagan College. 
They will be visiting either face to face or via teams.  

Term one ends Nov 05, Term two begins Nov 09. Report cards will be going home Nov 19. 

8)  Financial Report:  

 

9) Next meeting is Nov 19, 2020. 

10) Meeting adjourned at:6:24pm  

 

General Account: 
TBA 

Gaming Account: 
Balance: $10,666.13 
Incoming: Gaming Grant $5640.00 


